
RUSH NURSERY SCHOOL, INC 

April 17, 2024 

Mrs. Hart – 4’s AM/Kinderprep 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Our class is planning a field trip to RMSC on Wednesday, April 17, 2024.  Our field trip is 

from 10:00a.m-12:00p.m.  The price of this field trip is $16.00. The RMSC 

Memberships cannot be used with this field trip for the children. 

Please have the children at the Museum at 9:45a.m.  We will meet by the front entrance. 

If Parents and/Siblings want to stay, the cost for them is also $16.00. Any children under 

the age of 2 are free. Parents may use the RMSC Memberships instead of paying $16.00. 

 

Parents and caregivers are welcome to stay, however, when we are in the Inquiry Room, 

parents/caregivers are not able to go into the Inquiry Room. 

 

The children will spend 1 hour in the Inquiry Room where they will be broken up into small 

groups to observe and experience hands-on learning. They will be guided through stations 

of inquiry-based activities. They will also be able to tour the rest of the Museum. This is 

our 8th time for this field trip, we have loved it in the past years.  

 

Thank you for your help with this field trip. Please sign the permission slip below and 

return it with the $16.00 as soon as possible.  

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Karen Hart-734-1763 

 

 

 

My child, __________________________ has my permission to participate in the field 

trip to RMSC with his/her nursery school class on Wednesday, April 17, 2024 

 

 

   ______________________________________________ 

      Parent Signature 

 

                                                    
   _______________________________________________  

    Emergency Contact # (if you are not attending) 
 


